COBY E.T.

OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER.

Secretary's Office,
The Canadian Building
Trafalgar Square,
London, S.W.1.
5th August, 1925

Dear Mr. Skelton,

which I have received from "Country Life", with regard to publicity. This journal was very generous in the allotment of space and in its appreciation of our new building in one of their last numbers. I am forwarding this letter so that you may have it on file with previous communications which I have had with you on the same matter, so that the members of the Government may have it before them when the policy as to advertisement in this country is again considered. In the meantime my answer has been non-committal.

Yours sincerely,

(sgd) Lucien Pacaud,

Secretary.

O.D.Skelton, Esquire, W.A.,
Under Secretary of State for
External Affairs,

Ottawa.

W.L. Mackenzie King Papers Memoranda & Notes

PUBLIC ARCHIVES ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES CANADA